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14 December 1979

Dear Dr. Lederberg,

Thank you very kindly for the warm hospitality
during my most interesting, albeit short, visit to
the Rockefeller University. In particular, I extend
my thanks to you for participating in the Conversa-
tions and sharing your views with me. I especially
enjoyed learning about the University, and the many
significant scientific programs in which you are
involved.

Thank you again for a fine visit.

With warm personal regards.

Sincerely,

VASE we ee L
R. H. BARROW

General, U. S. Marine Corps
Commandant of the Marine Corps

Dr. Joshua Lederberg, Presidant
The Rockefeller University
1230 York Avenue
New York, N. ¥. 10021


